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36 -38  
Friars Walk 

Lewes 
East Sussex 

Marc Cousins 
What do they know 

BN7 2PB 
 

Tel: 01273 485300 
 

05th January 2012 
 

Re:  Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000   
 

Dear Marc, 
 
Thank you for your request for information: 
 

Under the freedom of information act, please could you tell me: 
1) The names of any hospitals (including any secondary care 
provision such as community or mental health) that fall under your 
control. 
2) Whether any of the afore mentioned bodies use digital dictation 
and/or Speech Recognition. If so which organisations use what 
systems? 
3) If none are used or they are only used in some areas, are there 
any plans to implement these type of systems more extensively to 
increase efficiency and improve patient care? 
4) If Systems are already in place, when are they to be reviewed. 

 
We are writing to inform you that the information you requested is not held by NHS East 
Sussex Downs and Weald and NHS Hastings and Rother. Both Hospital and Community 
Services are part of East Sussex Healthcare NHS Trust.  
 
They can be contacted via their website at:  
 
http://www.esh.nhs.uk/about-us/foi/ 
 
or by writing to: 
 
Freedom of Information Lead 
Eastbourne DGH, 
Kings Drive, 
Eastbourne, 
East Sussex, 
BN21 2UD 
 

 
NHS Sussex represents the following primary care trusts: 

            
         

NHS East Sussex Downs and Weald 
NHS West Sussex   

NHS Hastings and Rother   
NHS Brighton and Hove 
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NHS Sussex represents the following primary care trusts: 

            
         

     
 

 
 

NHS East Sussex Downs and Weald 
NHS West Sussex   

NHS Hastings and Rother   
NHS Brighton and Hove 

or by telephoning 01323 413864 
 
NHS East Sussex Downs and Weald and NHS Hastings and Rother are also not able to 
provide information regarding Mental Health Services, as this is part of Sussex Partnership 
NHS Foundation Trust. They can be contacted via email at: xxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx 
 
Or by telephoning 01903 843026. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Freedom of Information Officer 
NHS Sussex 
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